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Works notification        April 2019 

 

Dear neighbour, 

We are writing to inform you that as part of the Kent Road Public School upgrade, we will be extending the 
existing carpark on school grounds. This will include pavement and drainage works near the school boundary 
towards Lucinda Road. 

We will start work on Monday 29 April and we expect to complete the carpark extension by the end of June, 
weather permitting. Our working hours will be from 7am to 6pm Monday to Friday, and 8am to 1pm, Saturdays. 
No work will take place on Sundays or public holidays. 

We are here to make sure that work is completed safely and efficiently and we will minimise impacts on the 
community, including noise, at every opportunity. 

If you have any queries relating to this work, please contact School Infrastructure NSW using the contact 
information below. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation during this important work.  

 

For more information contact: 

School Infrastructure NSW 
Email: schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au 
Phone: 1300 482 651 
www.schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au/ 
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